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Reminders

Logan 
Head 
Start

Fall fun will be happening at 
Head Start this month. The 
children will be taking a field 
trip to the pumpkin patch to 
choose their pumpkin to take 
home. The field trip will be 
used to help the children 
learn about community and 
explore nature.  There will 
also be pumpkins in the 
classroom for experiments to 
help promote learning about 
science, nature, and math.
The children will also be 
learning about personal 
safety this month. 
Make sure your child is 
attending school everyday 
possible to achieve 
educational success.

The children will be having a classroom 
party on October 28th. No outside 
snacks or candy is permitted. We will 
provide all party supplies. We are also 
having a fall family event on October 
11th from 5 to 7. This is for the whole 
family to attend and will be held at the 
center. 

Early Head Start Socializations
The first socialization will be the 
family event on October 11th.
We will also be taking a trip to 
the pumpkin patch for a 
socialization. Date and time will 
be announced later.


